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Mr. David Luria

Attorney Advisor to the
Rules Committee

Superior Court of the
District of Columbia

Room 5400

500 Indiana Avenue, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20001

Re: Proposed Rule Changes

Dear Mr. Luria:

As members of the Steering Committee of the Estates,
Trusts and Probate Law Section of the District of Columbia
Bar, we are writing to express our support for the proposed
changes to Probate Rules 114, 117, 118, and 124.LY/ We believe
that the proposed changes will in many instances reduce the
time and expense associated with administering estates in the
District of Columbia. We are gratified to see that such
progress is being made.

Please let us know if we can be of assistance to you
or to the Rules Committee.

Sincerely,

Carol A. Rhees

Henry L. Rucker
Thomas J. Cholis

Paul B. Cromelin, III
Nancy G. Fax
Virginia McArthur
Lloyd Leva Plaine

1l/ The views expressed herein represent only those of the
Estates, Trusts and Probate Law Section of the District of
Columbia Bar and not those of the D.C. Bar or of its Board of
Governors.
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